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Preliminary Visit to Myanmar 

To deeply discuss the possibility to conduct the Overseas Training Program in Myanmar 

in January 2018, four faculties visited Myanmar for the third time. In Nay Pyi Taw, the 

capital city, a Monastic School which is addressing environmental sustainability and 

self-sufficient in food production was observed. We promoted hygiene practices and 

physical exercise among 300 children. We could also observed local farm and 

comprehensive land use zone which is government-owned land in Yangon Region. Our 

last visit was featured in a local journal (Tomorrow news Journal, No.4, Vol.6 2017) in 

Myanmar as shown in the picture above. 


